
Kenai Peninsula Borough 
Grants Administration 

MEMORANDUM 

TO: Peter Ribbens, Assembly President 
Members, KPB Assembly 

THRU: Peter A. Micciche, Mayor 
Brandi Harbaugh, Finance Director 

FROM: Elizabeth Hardie, Grants Administrator & Community Liaison 

DATE: December 19, 2024 

RE: Resolution 2025-___, Accepting $215,725.70 from Alaska Department of Fish and 
Game Salmon Disaster Relief Funds for General Government Operations (Mayor) 

The Kenai Peninsula Borough (KPB) is eligible to accept one-time funding in the amount of 
$215,725.70 for salmon disaster relief from the Alaska Department of Fish and Game (ADF&G).  
The KPB is eligible for $22,711.50 as part of the 2018 and 2020 Copper River and Prince William 
Sound salmon disasters, and $193,014.20 as part of the 2018 East Side Set Gillnet and 2020 Upper 
Cook Inlet salmon disasters.   

The ADF&G salmon disaster funds are intended to provide relief to communities who depend on 
raw fish taxes for general government operations. There are no reporting requirements for these 
funds.   

Your consideration is appreciated. 

FINANCE DEPARTMENT 
FUNDS/ACCOUNT VERIFIED 

Acct. No. 100.25FSH.34156 

Amount : $215,725.70 

By:________    Date:________________ 
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